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S & W 
• S&W thank you for the pr-ers for the retreat for the three teams that evacuated this past 

winter/spring.  We had a productive time celebrating 25+ years of ministry, crying over all of the 
various forms of loss and looked forward to what the L has for us all in the coming months and 
years. 

• Please pr-y for the continued ministry of the maternity home in Eastern Europe.  They are in the 
process of moving to a larger location and currently have a few residents. 

• Please pr-y for guidance for S&W as they consider two different countries to redeploy to. 
 
J & J 
Praise:  
-Our weekend with all of our children and grandchildren in June was very good, peaceful, and 
times of making memories 
-The launch of a new team at a new location in our area has taken place and the people in that 
city will now have access to the Truth 
 
Pray: 
-our Sister *Felicia needs to have her work contract renewed in order to remain in our 
city.  Please pray that our Father provides work for her 
-*John, *Daniel, *Avery, *Darlene, *Sara, and *Corrie continue doing Book studies.  Pray the veil 
is removed from their hearts. 
-we continue doing our “tour” of speaking to a number of churches in our district as well as Ohio 
and California.  We are admittedly tired- yet excited to share what our Father has been doing in 
the Middle East.  Please pray for energy and clarity of thought 
-our team has launched some of our teammates to a new location a couple hours from our city 
to start a new work there.  Please pray for acceptance by the neighborhood of this family and 
that our Father will establish their work. 
-please continue to pray for our daughter Mandy and daughter-in-law Hannah who are both 
expecting babies in early fall. 
 
*not their real names 

T & H 
 
Coming Soon 
 
C & S 
We recently attended a conference in Thailand that was geared towards technology and scripture 
translation, scripture engagement, and discipleship making. For C it was a very encouraging conference 
to see some ways in which he can engage the country where we serve, and also ways to encourage our 
colleagues around the world to utilize new avenues of engaging technology to reach the lost, lonely and 
hurting. Pray for C as he explores implementing some of these new ideas. 

While C was learning about new technology tools, S attended a workshop called “Strengthening 
Christian Families.” The goal of the workshop was to train trainers in a curriculum that could be used 
with young families in our local communities. Many families in our context have never known a Christian 
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family, and those who are new to the big city are often overwhelmed by the challenges cities present 
compared to what families were used to in their home villages. Pray that S would have opportunities to 
implement the training she received as well. 
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